Request for Information on Scope of Civil Space Situational Awareness Services

Tony DeTora <tdetora@lynk.world> Mon, Feb 27, 2023 at 9:03 PM

To: space.commerce@noaa.gov

Lynk appreciates the Commerce proposal for TraCSS, and believes the scope is largely correct. One item that would be of interest for
Lynk, would be a messaging platform that enabled real-time communications between the O/Os to coordinate activity regarding
potential conjunctions and collision assessment and avoidance.
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